
 
 

 
 

June 2017 

Dear Parent(s): 

To help prepare your student for a successful experience at the University of Arizona, the 

Campus Health Service would like to offer some important points for your consideration: 

1. We are fully accredited by the Accreditation Association for Ambulatory Health Care 

(AAAHC) and provide a wide array of health services conveniently located on the UA 

campus. 

2. Most of our physicians are board-certified in a primary care specialty area.  On-site 

services include Counseling and Psych Services (CAPS), Women’s Health, Pharmacy, 

Health Promotion and Preventive Services and more. Feel free to drop by and visit us. 

3. Our counseling staff of licensed professionals would like to remind you to stay in touch 

with your student by phone, text, or email as they embark on this new and exciting time 

of life. 

4. Please review your medical insurance to determine if your student is adequately 

covered.  For more information on available health care options, please click here. 

5. Make sure your son or daughter is up-to-date on their immunizations, particularly 

tetanus, diphtheria (“Whooping Cough”), Hepatitis B, Varicella (Chickenpox) and 

Meningococcal meningitis. 

6. Talk with your son or daughter about not taking prescription medication that is not 

prescribed for them. 

7. Last but not least, please remember to upload your student’s required Measles, Mumps 

and Rubella (MMR) immunization record. 

Thank you, and we look forward to meeting you during Orientation! 

 
Kris Kreutz, BS, MBA 

Interim Executive Director, Campus Health Service 

The University of Arizona 

http://www.health.arizona.edu/fees-insurance
https://www.health.arizona.edu/immunization-requirements
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